General Information regarding proposed cell tower - Lake Charles Drive

● Request made by T-Mobile, LLC
● Total height of overall structure – 108 feet
● Location – 2.8 acre vacant parcel between 1060  and 1062 Lake Charles Drive

● Setbacks for transmission facility equipment and tower are 108 feet from the northern property line; 112 feet from the southern property line; 119 feet from the eastern property line and 393 feet from the western property line

● The proposed design of the structure is shaped as a mono-pine (see photo’s below)
● Existing tree height in the surrounding parcels  +/- 85 feet
● Proposed to contain three wireless carriers

● Ownership of the parcel is by Mr. Robert D. Shearer

● Access to the 2500 square foot leased area is by the existing driveway to 1060 Lake Charles Drive

● A height test by balloon is scheduled for March 13, 2010 between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. weather permitting
● Neighborhood meeting is March 18, 2010 at 7:30 p.m. in Room 220 Roswell City Hall

● Public Hearing meeting is April 12, 2010 at 7:30 p.m. in Roswell City Council Chamber

Staff contact:
Bradford D. Townsend, Planning and Zoning Director



Phone # 770-594-6176
Email: btownsend@roswellgov.com
Below are two photos of a tower just recently completed by T-Mobile, at Bryant Elementary School located at 6800 Factory Shoals Road, Mableton, GA 30126-5041.  This tower is approximately 135' tall and similar in design to the tower proposed at 1060 Lake Charles Drive.
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